
 
   
  
  
  
September 27, 2021 
Mr. Lowell Jackson 
Community Public Radio, Inc. 
PO Box 6767 
Athens Georgia, 30604 
 
Re:  American Tower Site # 8014 – PARSA PEAK CA, FCC #  1015713 
 
Dear Mr. Jackson, 
  
American Tower Corporation, owner of the above referenced tower, hereby grants Community Public 
Radio, Inc permission to represent in any applications filed with the Federal Communications Commission 
(“FCC”) that the company has reasonable assurance from American Tower that it will enter into good faith 
lease negotiations for tower and transmission equipment space on the PARSA PEAK CA tower. Final 
consideration shall be contingent upon submitting a completed site application, receiving credit approval 
from American Tower and conducting a full structural analysis and shared interference study.  
  
Once you receive a valid construction permit, please contact Tiffany Yu, Broadcast Business Development 
Manager at tiffany.yu@americantower.com or (781) 926-7820 to submit an application and receive a lease 
quote. We look forward to working with you on the build out of your station in CA. 
 
Thank you for your interest in American Tower.    
  
  
Regards,  
 
Tiffany Yu 

Tiffany Yu 
Broadcast Business Development Manager 
American Tower Corporation 
10 Presidential Way 
Woburn, MA 01801 
781-926-7820 office 
603-930-9091 mobile 
tiffany.yu@americantower.com 
 
 


